
ALPHA EQUITY DRILLING SERVICES CELEBRATES AN 

EXCELLENT MILESTONE IN SAFETY PERFORMANCE 

ACHIEVING 

1250 DAYS LTI (Lost Time Injury) FREE 
750 DAYS INJURY FREE 

 
 
 
 
 
 
On Wednesday 3rd July 2019, Alpha Equity Drilling Services celebrated their excellent 
milestone in safety via providing their employees with an awards night at the Jwaneng 
Rugby Union facility in Jwaneng. The night was specifically for their employees so the 
company could convey their appreciation and congratulations for the excellent effort of 
the team in safety spanning more than 3 years with no lost time injury and in excess of 
2years with no injury related incidents. 
 
The company previously operated as Alpha Drilling Services which has been undertaking 
work within Jwaneng Mine since 2015. At the beginning of 2019 the company changed 
ownership with Equity Drilling Services bringing in the international and industry 
experience changing the company’s name to the now Alpha Equity Drilling Services. 
 
One of the key commitment and proactive focus points of Equity Drilling Services is to take 
the company into the next level of development which is inclusive of establishing the 
means to support and develop persons not only in the drilling industry of Botswana, but 
also to establish opportunity via development of Batswana to enter into the mining and 
drilling industries of Botswana. 
 
Entertainment of the night was provided by SMARH a brilliant Motswana entertainer 
who was supported and backed up by Davebouy Worx. Our many thanks also goes to 
Belservest with their excellent catering service and Semol Catering & Décor for the 
excellent provision for the celebration facilities. 
 
Special thanks and acknowledgement was directed towards Global Training Direct 
Services (www.gtds-training.com), a local based company who have been 
instrumental in their support and guidance in assisting AEDS achieve the excellent 
safety milestone. In addition to the safety support AEDS has also engaged directly with 
GTDS to collectively establish a Drilling Training Facility in Jwaneng, which is expected 
to be functioning by the end of July. 
 
Overall the night was a brilliant success allowing the AEDS team to celebrate their 
efforts in achieving such an excellent performance in safety. 

 
  


